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Tuesday 14th September 2021 

Dear Parents,   

Attached to this letter is a message from the Chief Medical Officer, Professor Sir Michael McBride, 

who has set out new arrangements for schools in a letter to parents, pupils and the school 

community.  

Close Contacts of a Covid Case in Schools 

The Public Health Agency, PHA, has now taken over the role of identifying and contacting close 

contacts in schools. If you are contacted by the PHA and your child is deemed as a close contact of a 

positive case, your child should stay at home, book a PCR test immediately and self-isolate until the 

result is available. Once a negative result is receieved, the child can then return to school. The only 

exception to this is if your child has already received a previous positive PCR in the last 90 days, in 

which case they can continue to attend school as normal. Please keep school informed if your child is 

a close contact of a positive case or if your child has received a positive PCR result. If you are unsure, 

please see the guidance flowchart at the back of this letter or contact Mr Scott at school.  

Remote Learning  

Only children who are required to self-isolate (due to receiving a positive PCR test) will be provided 

with work while they are off school. We would ask for parental involvement with this work as it will 

not be possible for the class teacher to provide input during the day due to their own class teaching 

commitment.  

Children who are ill for a short period of time, or children who are off school to get a PCR test will 

not be provided with work in such circumstances.  

These procedures will be reviewed as and when required in order to reflect the current DE guidance.  

 

 

Thank you in advance for your understanding with the above. Please contact me at school if you 

have any questions or seek any clarification on this guidance. 

 

 

 

Mr A Scott 

Principal 

mailto:ascott727@c2kni.net
http://www.straidhavernps.co.uk/


 

 

 



 



 

 

 



 



 


